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Dear Parents, 

We have planned a very exciting end to the half-term and hopefully you will 

be able to come along and share in these experiences with your children. 

iSingPOP 

Our recording day is on Wednesday 23rd May. Do join us for our concerts on 
Thursday 24th at 2pm and 6pm in Bosley St Mary’s Church. Please bring your 
children to the church by 5.30pm to 5.45pm for the evening performance. Both 

concerts last around 45 minutes. 

 

You do not need a ticket for the iSingPOP concerts, 
but thank you to those who have returned slips giving 

us an idea of numbers.  

 

Refreshments will be available after each concert and iSingPOP merchandise will 
be on sale (CDs, t-shirts, hoodies, etc) for anyone who hasn’t pre-order and would 

like one on the day. 

Please return any order forms for CDs and t-shirts/hoodies by Wednesday 23rd 

May. 

Finally please send your child into school wearing smart school uniform for the 

afternoon performance (ties are available in the school office) and a bright top 

for the evening performance, unless they are planning to wear an iSingPOP t-shirt 

in the evening. 

Bobkins Transition Picnic for Bobkins and Class1 

Join us for a fun-filled afternoon starting at 12.30pm. 

An ice-cream van will be here at 2.30pm. If you would like your child to have an ice-cream 

please send in £1.50 for ice-creams and £2 for lollies.  

The ice-creams are also available for all KS2 children. 

“The most wasted of all 
days is one without 
laughter.” – Nicolas 
Chamfort 
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New School Mobile Number 

Several parents have discussed the 

option of being able to contact the 

school if there was an ‘emergency’ and 

the school office phone was not being 

answered and leaving a message was 

not an option.  

We have always had a school mobile 

but I would like to let all parents know 

that the new mobile number is: 

07594164613  

Drinking plenty of water in school. 

As part of their cross-curricular 
mathematics the Number Ninjas 
have been explaining the 
importance of drinking plenty of 
water throughout the day. They 
have done this by showing the 
children in classes 1 and 2 the 
volume necessary for each age 

group. 

Attached is a factsheet explaining 
the amount of ‘Good Drinks’ that 

your child should have in a day. 

See also information at: 

http://www.naturalhydrationcouncil.org.uk/ 

 

Upcoming Events 

Fri 18th May I Sing Pop week begins 

Thu 24th May I Sing Pop performances 

Fri 8th June Congleton Youth Orchestra presenta-

tion at 2:30pm in the school hall 

Sat 16th June Rose Queen and Fell Race 

Sun 17th June Rose Queen Church Service 

Week beginning 18th June Aspiration Week 

Thu 5th July Astbury Leavers’ Service (Yr6) and Y6 

day out 

Week beginning 9th July Arts Week 

Wed 11th July Open Evening  for parents 

Thu 19th July Leavers’ Disco 

Fri 20th July School closes for the summer 

Tue 4th September School re-opens 

Communication 

To improve our communication with parents 

we have: 

 Doubled the number of parent/pupil 

evenings 

 Arranged a monthly ‘Coffee with the 

Head’ sessions 

 Improved our Newsletter  

 Are continuing to develop communica-
tion through our website via emails 
and messaging to those parents who 

sign up 

 Introduced termly parent surveys 

 Have a new mobile phone number for 
easy access if the school office line is 

not accessible 

‘Coffee with the Head’ 

These informal sessions will 

take place on the first Monday 

of each month from 8.15—9am.  

 Book Fair— 20th—27th June. 

 The next week of spellings to be tested 
will now be shown at the top of each 
class page.  As always, the complete list 
of spellings are available on the school 

website. 
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